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DOCKET NUMBER 5,

oenan] JOCVTUL
From: lise brody <lise@parker.org> : ( 64FR35090 ) S
To: OWFN_DO.owf5_po(CHAIRMAN) ’ o
Date: Tue, Jan 4, 2000 4.00 PM
Subject: radioactive waste WO -5 NS
Dear Chairman:

| recently read that the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission is legalizing the
release of radioactive materials into raw materials and building supplies, AL
that the DOE is currently sending radioactively contaminated metals from

nuclear weapons sites to regular scrap yards, and that states are

permitting private companies to release into commerce radioactive metals,

lead and asphalt. This is terrifying.

The NRCisina positidn to keep radioactive wastes out of the environment
and the marketplace; you must prohinit all releases from regulatory

control. 1 beg you to recapture what has been released before it is too

late, and to work towards an internationat prohibition on radioactive release.
Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,

Lise Brody

65 Shirley St

Ayer, MA 01432
Lise@Parker.Org

-
POR PR 2.0 L uF R B5=70 4!



